Interim Metro Region
Coordinator:  Oscar Hughes
Email:  oscar.hughes@wearemass.org



It is time for Metro region elections!
Our meeting this month is on September 16th at 6:00-7:30pm. 
Come vote for officers and maybe even run for an officer position! If you are interested in being an officer, come to the September meeting with a short speech to talk about why self-advocates should vote for you.
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